
Dear Beavercreek Online Elementary Families, 
 
Below are updates to some of the information sent to you last Friday. 
 
Recording on the iPads​ - the Recorder Plus app no longer allows free, easy access to storage. 
We are pushing another app to the iPads named Voice Recorder.  To record on the iPad, you 
can use the directions in this ​document​. 
 
Resources​ - the 2nd grade set of links last time pointed to 1st grade resources.  That has been 
fixed. For all other grades, this is nothing new.  Here is a link to the new ​document​. 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1417c3k3uzH2to25wueV-3qADDDDkbL-P/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1z6udjMzcuF6WPnGqOG7oIyG-C52WU_9T/view?usp=sharing

